From: Gottfried Reck

To: Dock, Joel
Subject: Docket No. 16STREETS1010
Date: Monday, February 20, 2017 10:52:48 PM

February 20th, 2017
Dear Mr. Dock,

Thank you for the opportunity to view the file 16STREETS1010 today.
I want to go on record with this E-mail stating that 1 am totally opposed
to the closing of the alley connecting South Jackson Street and Woodbine
Street. This alley is essential to have large trucks reach our building at
415-417 Woodbine Street with a reasonable degree of ease. We have
purchased this building for the specific reason of easy access. The closing
of this alley in question would make it extremely difficult for large
delivery and moving trucks to reach our loading dock and would have a
very negative impact on the eventual later sale of our building.
Please convey our concerns to the Planning Committee.
Sincerely,
Gottfried Reck
Steiner-Reck, Inc.
415 Woodbine Street
Louisville, Kentucky 40208


mailto:bgreck@bellsouth.net
mailto:Joel.Dock@louisvilleky.gov

From: David C. Schroth, Jr.

To: Dock, Joel

Subject: Closure of alley Jackson/Woodbine
Date: Monday, February 20, 2017 8:40:18 PM
Greetings,

I am the owner of a business currently residing at 415 Woodbine St. Louisville, KY, and |
would like to express my opposition to closing the alley between South Jackson St. and
Woodbine St. We have a loading dock at the rear of our building, accessible only through our
alley (between Woodbine and Marret). The only possible way to get a semi into that alley is
to approach though the alley in question. Closing the alley would preclude being able to use
this loading dock, which is vital to our operation as a business, as we have no alternative
means of loading large items into our shop.

On behalf of myself and those in my employ, we hope this will be taken into consideration,
and the alley between Jackson and Woodbine will remain open permanently.

Best Regards,
David Schroth, Jr.

Owner

415 Woodbine St.
Louisville, KY 40208
Principal@DCSchroth.com

(502)-627-0062

www.DCSchroth.com
facebook.com/DCSchrothOrganBuilders
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From: Hanns-Georg Reck

To: Dock, Joel

Subject: docket number 16streets1010

Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 10:19:24 AM
Joel P. Dock

Planner |

Metro Development Center
444 South 5th Street
Louisville, KY 40202

RE: Docket # 16streets1010

Mr Dock

| am writing to strongly object to the proposed closure of the alley connecting
Jackson St. and Woodbine St., Docket # 16streets1010. Closing this alley would
prevent large trucks from accessing our loading dock At 415-417 Woodbine St.. A
large truck cannot make the turn from Woodbine St. down the alley to our loading
dock. They must use the alley from Jackson. Our building is zoned for heavy
manufacturing and access to the loading dock is a necessity and part of the buildings
value. Furthermore, it appears to me that the proposal to close the alley is simply an
attempt to increase the size of their land and its value at our expense. Please convey
my strong objection to the Planning Committee

Thank you

Hanns Reck
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